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BEST COPY AVAILABLE 

Thank you for your letter of August 23, 1978, regarding the availability­
of the M/ V Robert de Brum. 

We certainly appreciate your offer and have given it most careful con-. 
sideration. On balance, however, I must conclude that that vessel 
simply \Vould not be suitable fo"l: our mission requiren1ents. Size and 
crew cost would be excessise to our needs and budget; of even inore 
significance is our need fo2· a landing craft-type_ configuration in order 
to put heavy equipment ashore and, where possible, to beach and have 
"walk aboard" access for medical program participants and others. 

We are still hoping to a.cquire a vessel for our exclusive use and 
currently have in mind a YFU (a Ski-Lak class vessel resembling an 
LCU, but more seaworthy). We hope to have such a vessel in service 
in the Mars halls by early ::i.ext year, 

Again my thanks for your interest and assistance. 

cc: W. J. Stanley, Dir., PASO 
w/ cy Ref. Llr. dtd 8-23 

Sincerely, 

/j 1 ------/ I(-· :-.J J 
Roger .tfa.y, Assistant 

for Pa/i.fic Operations 
! 



Mr. Adri.an P. Vfinkel 

bee:, W. W. Weyzen, EV, H@ 
· H. Mc Camm.on, EV, H@ 
T. F. Mc Craw, EV, HQ 
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